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Call for Volunteers: 2023 Diversity and Inclusion Symposium
Date::
September 21, 2022

We would like to invite you to join the planning committee for the University of Arizona's 2023 Diversity and Inclusion
Symposium.

The symposium will be on Feb. 9 and 10, 2023, with both virtual and in-person options. We ask that committee members
be available to volunteer on the days of the symposium at two-hour intervals (either virtually or in person).

Committee meetings are scheduled for every other Tuesday from 2-3 p.m. Our first meeting will be on October 4;
however, if you miss the first meeting, you can join us on October 18. Earl Lee, Director, Inclusive Learning and
Engagement, chair of the committee, will send you a meeting invitation. The committee is open to faculty, staff and
graduate students.

Please fill out this form if you are interested. [1]

We appreciate your interest in planning the Diversity and Inclusion Symposium.
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